Accessing Sandyford sexual health services professional support – update 25th August 2020
FAO primary care and community pharmacies

In February 2020, in an attempt to improve the efficiency of the professional support offered to other services, an email for professional enquiries (gg-uhb.sandyfordprofessionalsupport@nhs.net) was set up. A link to this email is situated on the Sandyford website, in the same professional area as links to specific protocols and guidelines. 

The intention was to trial this alongside the original telephone support, but the COVID-19 pandemic, and consequent service and staffing pressures has resulted in further pressure on the professional support telephone line which is no longer viable. 
We encourage those seeking professional advice to use the professional email in first instance, including patient information if possible to allow for accurate record keeping. This will allow for a timely response from the most appropriate clinician, in a more efficient manner than the previous model. The email account is checked regularly and a response will be provided in no more than 2 working days, often much quicker. 
If you require an urgent response to the email, please call 0141 211 8179 and alert a member of the Business Support Team (BST) to the urgency of the email and it will be actioned in that clinical session.  This will significantly reduce the time waiting on the telephone and reduce time for Sandyford clinician calling back to surgeries or pharmacies.
If you require to speak to a clinician urgently, the BST will direct your call to the clinic floor. 
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